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W H A A N A U N G A T A N G A
Thank you to the tamariki and whaanau who attended our kura

whanaungatanga evening at Tuakau Pools.

Gauging by the smiles on the faces of our tamariki, I am postive that they

enjoyed themselves. 

Thank you to the whaanau for providing such an overwhelming amount of

food. Naa too rourou, Naa tooku rourou, ka ora ai taatou.

We have created a Google feedback form that has been sent to your email.

We would appreciate your feedback. Thank you to those who have already

competed the form.

Once again, we have come to our tamaiti, parent, kaiako conferencing.
Date:  Tuesday 27th and Thursday 29th February
Time:  2:30pm - 4:00pm. 

Kura will finish early at the time of 2:00pm. 
Tuakau tamariki to arrive home around 2:30 - 2:45 and Pukekohe tamariki to arrive home
around 3:00pm.
Please make contact with the office to make an appointment.

Please get in quick to confirm your conferencing time. We look forward to meeting you. 

Ka rere te awa, ka rere te reo, Puta atu ki te Ao

M O N S T E R  E A S T E R
H A M P E R  R A F F L E

We are having a Monster Easter Hamper Raffle.

Whaea Gaylene will be sending home a seperate

paanui  that will cover this kaupapa.

tumuaki@tepuaha.school.nztari@tepuaha.school.nz 0923 29756

T A M A R I K I  C O N F E R E N C I N G

A B S E N C E  F R O M  K U R A
Please contact the school through skool loop,

messaging or leaving a message at the office, if

your tamaiti is going to be absent from kura.

Thank you Hinemoa for being
our paparazzi for the evening.


